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2022/23	ADMISSION	POLICY	
	

Formal	Consultation	
	
Pewsey	Vale	School	is	consulting	on	the	arrangements	by	which	children	will	be	admitted	at	
the	normal	point	of	entry	in	September	2022.	
	
A	copy	of	the	proposed	2022/23	Admission	Policy	is	available	on	Pewsey	Vale	School’s	
website	-	www.pewseyvale.org	
	
Please	submit	any	comments	on	the	proposed	arrangements	to	admin@pewsey-
vale.wilts.sch.uk.	The	closing	date	for	responses	is	13th	January	2021.	


